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October 28th, 2014 
 
Councilman Mitch O’Farrell 
Michael LoGrande 
Ray Chan 
200 N. Spring Street 
Los Angeles, CA, 90012 
 
SENT VIA EMAIL 
 
RE:   Council File 11-1735  - Motion for East Hollywood Over-height Fence District 
 
Dear Councilman O’Farrell, Mr. LoGrande and Mr. Chan:  
 
At a special meeting of the Hollywood Studio District Neighborhood Council (HSDNC) on 
Wednesday, October 22nd, the Board voted unanimously to support a 6-month extension (with 
the option to extend for another 6 months at the end of that period) for further consideration, 
input and review of the motion cited above.   
 
This motion provided for the creation of an over-height fence district partially located in the 
Hollywood Studio District.  The motion was proposed by former CD-13 Councilman and now 
Mayor Garcetti, and was unanimously approved by the full City Council on October 19, 2011.   
 
We are informed that the period for review of this motion will expire January 4, 2015.  Because 
of the serious concerns of our community members and stakeholders who are affected by this, 
the HSDNC felt that it best to support more time to allow these community members, 
stakeholders and those most affected to have time to fully consider the motion as currently 
proposed and offer input for its revision, clarification and improvement.  
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The HSDNC is hopeful that issues raised by its stakeholders and members of its community will 
have a chance to be heard and incorporated into the motion.   
 
The Board also expressed concern for those working families who were issued substantial fines 
without proper time to cure and despite implementation of this motion.  We hope that efforts will 
be made to dismiss or forgive these, especially as the motion is extended or renewed.   
 
Thank you for your courtesy with regard to the community's input on this matter. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Bill Zide 
Chair 
HSDNC 
 
 
 
 
 


